
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/3/2014 11:42:01 AM
Subject: FW: Executive Budget Office Director job applications

Attachments: 20140403112742796.pdf

Just wanted you to see the applications we have received.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Campbell, Cora 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 11:31 AM
 
To: Adams, Marcia
 
Cc: Poston, Dianne
 
Subject: Executive Budget Office Director job applications
 

Hi Marcia,
 
We have received 6 applications for the Director position. Please see the attached applications.
 

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 

Thanks
 
Cora
 

Cora Campbell, PHR
 
Asst. Human Resources Director
 
SC Budget & Control Board
 
Wade Hampton Building
 
1200 Senate St. Suite 450
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
Phone: (803)737-0610
 
Fax: (803)737-1880
 
ccampb@io.sc.gov
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